
TO: all Authorized Jaguar and Land Rover Retailers (USA) 
RE: Takata Airbag Service Vouchers 

 
Jaguar Land Rover North America would like to request that retailers continue to honor any Takata 

service voucher/incentive a customer may present to them, even if the voucher is "expired", as long as 

the Program Code is open in DDW.  
We are currently in the process of finalizing an Aftersales Bulletin with updated information.  

Thank you, 
 

For questions regarding the content of this email, please contact: 
Lisa Shwidock  

Takata Airbag Recall Program Manager 

Upstream Technical Services 

 


